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10 May 2016 
 
 
SF2011/002339; WST11/00046/08 
 
 
 
The Manager 
Resource Assessments 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: Ms Elle Donnelly 
 
 
Dear Ms Donnelly 
 
PA10_0191 MOD 4: Lot 664 DP 761702 and Lot 1730 DP 763521; Hera Gold Mine;  
Burthong Road, Nymagee; Exhibition of Environmental Assessment - Modification to Hera 
Gold Mine 
 
Thank you for your email on 26 April 2016 referring PA10_0191 MOD 4 to Roads and Maritime 
Services for comment.  
 
The Environmental Assessment dated April 2016 submitted in support of the proposed modification 
has been reviewed. Roads and Maritime notes the proposal will not change existing haulage and 
transport operations. Roads and Maritime also notes the proposed modification will extend the life of 
the mine, however, the extended mine life has not been quantified.  
 
Roads and Maritime does not object to the proposed modification and makes no submission in 
relation to the proposed modification.  
 
Please forward a copy of the Department’s determination of the modification application to Roads and 
Maritime at the same time it is sent to the applicant.  
  
Should you require further information please contact the undersigned on 02 6861 1453.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Andrew McIntyre 
Manager Land Use Assessment 
Western 

  


